St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“We can do hard things.”
February 10, 2022
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

This week the students were able to get outside for recess and enjoy the warm weather, which was wonderful! We will
continue with our MAP testing next week . Please be sure that your child arrives at school on time, and has a good
breakfast. Here are some important dates to remember:

Feb. 1417 —MAP Testing

Feb. 14 —Valentine's Themed dress down day/$3

Feb. 18 =21 —NO SCHOOL/President’s Day

Feb. 24 —Dress Down Day/$5/Proceeds going to Sayreville TNR for Animals

March 5—Polar Bear Plunge

March 7 —11:50 AM Dismissal
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We are in the process of re-registration for the 2022-2023 school year. The re-registration paperwork is due in to the
office by February 28, and fees will come out that day via FACTS. If you are not returning for the 2022-2023 school year,
the office must be notified by February 16 and an exit interview needs to be scheduled.

Finally, even though numbers are going down, we still have students out for COVID related reasons. | would like to remind
all parents that once the office receives notification of the absence, teachers get 24 hours to prepare information to post
online for the student. Some teachers are able to post sooner, but that is not always the case depending on the type of
assignment and what materials are needed. Teachers will make your child aware of how work will be posted within 24
hours of notification that they student will be out. Teachers also have 24 hours to respond to parent/student
correspondence, especially emails that are sent outside of normal school hours.

Please be on the lookout for information on our Read-A-Thon, which will be running from March 28-April 8!

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers.
//Wé’rrrwg\st G arC%‘,x}

odder
Principal

m
221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041




